
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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4 April 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 11 YEARBOOK  
2018-2019 

 
To commemorate the time that your son or daughter has spent at The Buckingham School, we are 
planning to put together a yearbook for students. This will be designed in collaboration with the 
students and will be available to collect on their exam results day in August 2019.  
 
The publication company we use produces a very high quality yearbook and they have been 
extremely popular with previous Year 11s.  Should your son / daughter wish to see a sample of 
previous yearbooks, please direct them to me or ask them to speak to one of the yearbook 
committee members. In addition to this, there is a legal requirement that we gain consent for your 
child’s name and photograph to be used in this yearbook. As such, can you or your child please 
complete the google form at the link below, to ensure the information is allowed to be used.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUborOSnMurNa0PIm8HRgbWIhxf6QU7VWAZNVy2x
9y9EZSyg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1 
 
Based on last year’s sales, the total cost of the yearbook will be £19; however, this cost may 
decrease depending on the number of orders. Full payment is now required and should be paid via 
www.parentmail.co.uk, before Tuesday, 30 April 2019. Any orders after this may not be processed.  
 

YEAR 11 PROM  
2018-2019 

 
This year’s prom will take place at The Orangery, Whittlebury Park, Whittlebury on Monday, 24  
June 2019. Welcome drinks and photo opportunities will be available from 6.30pm onwards and an 
Italian-style dinner will be served during the evening. The prom is an excellent opportunity for 
students to celebrate the end of their exams in a beautiful venue with both their peers and staff. To 
accommodate the event, there will be a ticket price of £35. This will cover welcome drinks, a disco, 
photo booth, hall rental, food and photography throughout the evening. Full payment is required and 
should be paid via www.parentmail.co.uk, before Friday, May 29 2019.  
 
I am very much looking forward to seeing the students dressed up and dancing! Please get in touch 
if you have any further questions about arrangements on espekkens@buckinghamschool.org 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
Miss E Spekkens 
Teacher of Science & Head of Year 11 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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